
It's a great day to be a Grizzly!!!

Welcome to the 2024 Football Season. Sounds crazy saying that, but our season got started
when we opened registration. Let's get to work!

Last fall, GBHS welcomed girls Flag Football as an officially recognized sport. Head Coach
Dallas Startz and his staff fielded both JV and Varsity teams. This year, The Touchdown Club
welcomes Coach Startz, his coaching crew, players, and parents to our family. That means Flag
will participate in our events and fundraising efforts. Buckle up, Flag families!

Upcoming dates to keep in mind:

May 2024 Granite Bay Football Newsletter:

1. Flag Football Camp for 10-12th grade is June 3-6th. 5:00-8:00PM. This camp will be held at
the high school, costs $25 per player. Incoming freshmen are still in school so they won't
be able to participate in this one. Register at the following link:
https://www.grizzlypride.com/page/show/8218177-girls-flag-football

2. Speed and Agility/Strength and Conditioning Camp is for incoming 6-8th grade, run by
head strength and conditioning coach(Granite Bay High School) Matt Ray June 10-June 27
10:00AM - 11:30AM Mon-Thurs Registration is at the following link:
https://www.grizzlypride.com/page/show/8430449-football

3. Future Stars Camp is a no-contact camp for incoming 2-8th grade, boys and girls. Boys will
work with Head Coach Cattolico and his coaching staff. Girls will work with the Head Flag
Football Coach Startz and staff. You will not want to miss this camp. Expect to meet and train
with some special guests! June 25, 26,27 5:30-8:30PM

4. Fall Football Registration: There is still time to register for tackle football. Register by
Sunday, June 2nd for a $50 discount. https://www.grizzlypride.com/page/show/8430449-football

5. Fall Flag Football Registration: Sign your players up for our second season. Registration
will be set up soon and details will be shared in the June Newsletter.

6. Season Tickets:Want some good news? As a thank you for supporting GBHS football, the
price of the season tickets has dropped from $200 to $150. TDC issued refunds on Thursday to
those of you who already purchased them. How about some more good news? This year,
season tickets apply to the Freshman home games, too! That's right. Season tickets are the gift
that keeps on giving, so buy yours today!

7. Sponsorship: If you would like to sponsor the football program, please let us know. We have
many sponsorship opportunities.If you have an idea for sponsorship but don't see it listed, talk to
Julie Walker. juliewalker4589@gmail.com

If you haven't already visited our website, why not go there now? We keep that as up-to-date as
possible. https://www.grizzlypride.com/page/show/8430449-footb Thank you again for trusting
us with your kids and the program. We are excited to see our kids play and build grizzly pride in
our community.

Nicole Turner
Touchdown Club President
presidentgbhstdc@gmail.com
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